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I believe it is very important to manage wildlife on a local level especially being an 

avid hunter and rancher. Our wildlife numbers have been decimated since 1994. Our 

local residents and biologists know what’s best for each individual county rather then 

allowing residents of 3-4 counties in the state to determine the rules for the entire 

state. Tganks 


